Spectators at Adams Central Events - What you need to know
Below is a list of items every attendee at school sponsored activities or events needs to know.  Please familiarize yourself with these expectations prior to attending.

Goal:
These guidelines give all student-athletes the best possible opportunity to compete this year. We are committed to student involvement in activities, and giving them the opportunity to participate is an important part of their education.

Capacity:
Adams Central will follow the Directed Health measures of the South Heartland Health District.  Currently, we are under DHM -3 which means outdoor activities are limited to 75% capacity and indoor activities will be limited to 50% capacity.  This can change without notice. Please check out Striv schedule on our website. We will do our best to stream as many events as possible. 

Admittance:
One common entrance/exit point will be utilized for all indoor and outdoor activities.  Everyone is asked to social distance as much as possible while waiting to enter the event.

Face Coverings: 
· You will not be able to gain admission to an event without a face covering.
· All spectators will be required to wear face coverings at all times at indoor activities.  
· All spectators will be required to wear face coverings at all time at outdoor activities unless social distancing can occur.
· Administration from visiting teams will be responsible for ensuring its fans follow AC guidelines.
Concessions:
One common concession stand will be utilized for indoor and outdoor events.  Everyone is asked to social distance as much as possible while in line for concessions.  Availability of concession items may be limited.  

No outside food or drink will be allowed.  Any food brought by teams or spectators must remain on the bus, school van, or in personal vehicles.

Common Space:
All spectators are encouraged to social distance as much as possible.  Gatherings are to be kept to a minimum.

Cleaning Procedures:
Adams Central Public Schools staff will diligently clean all surfaces that are frequently touched prior to events.  Teams will be responsible for cleaning and disinfecting their own equipment/balls etc. 

Thank you for your support and dedication to our students!


